## EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT THE UNITED STATES TRADE REPRESENTATIVE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20508

Martin Selmayr Head of Cabinet of Jean-Claude Juncker, President of the European Commission European Commission Rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200 1049 Brussels, Belgium

Dear Martin,

As the Obama Administration comes to an end, one of the most gratifying parts of my experience here – both at the White House and as the U.S. Trade Representative – has been the opportunity to work with you and your colleagues on strengthening U.S.-EU relations and other shared goals.

I appreciate your engagement during the T-TIP negotiations and believe we made important progress toward a high standard agreement. I am proud of what we were able to accomplish together and of the foundation we have laid for the future.

I wish you all the best in the future and look forward to staying in touch.

Sincerely,

Michael Froman

Personal cell: 646-202-0594

Email: froman.michael@gmail.com